
Heidelberg Township York County, PA 
Board of Supervisors’ Meeting 

October 5, 2022 

1. Call to Order 

A Public Meeting of the Board of Supervisors for Heidelberg Township was held Wednesday October 5, 2022 at 
Porters Fire Company. The meeting was called to order at 6:01PM pm by Chairman Tim Hansen. 

Those present: 

Tim Hansen, Chairman  Julie Kutchi, Secretary 
Matt Bollinger, Vice Chairman Katie Holmes, Secretary 
Paul King, Supervisor Barbara Krebs, Administrator 
Tim Shultis, Solicitor   
  
  

       3 residents/members from the general public were present. 
Zoom was not available. 

 
2. Pledge of Allegiance 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

3. Declaration of a quorum 
Tim Shultis, Solicitor stated the quorum is present to conduct business. 

 

4. Introduction to the Cable Franchise Renewal 
Solicitor Shultis explained that the Cable Franchise expires 12/31/22. Currently the billing does not show any 
franchise fees, as a part of the negotiation we’ll ask to ensure that everything remains the same and that fees 
will not be part of the renewal. The public should address any and all concerns for the Cable Franchise Renewal 
so the solicitor knows how to negotiate. 

5. Public Comment- None 
6. Meeting adjourned at 6:09PM 

 

 

 

__________________________________ 

               Katie Holmes, Secretary  


